
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

11th September 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On the afternoon of Friday 25th September we are holding 

a fund raising event for Macmillan cancer care. 

 

We would really like you to come and join us in the school 

hall from 1.30pm. 

 

Juice and biscuits will also be served in the morning for the 

bargain price of 50p to classes A and B. 

 

We are hoping that you can join us on Friday 25th 

September. 

 

All in Class C 

 
P.S. If you would like to make a cake or donate a raffle 
prize, we would be very grateful. 

http://www.macmillan.org.uk/

